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Sr Keith Yim  QSD Council Chairman 

Newly Qualified Members’ Welcoming Party

Third Batch of the Assessment Exercise for CECA Qualification

The party was held on 8 March 2013 at the Surveyors 
Learning Centre of the Institute’s new premises.

We had the honor of having our President, Sr Stephen Lai, 
who took time from his hectic schedule, to grace this party 
by delivering a great speech to our newly qualified members.  
Other guests included the Vice Chairman and Council 
Members of the LSD Council.

The Council carried out a survey in February 2013.  The 
results were quite encouraging, with more than 100 
members expressing their interest in joining the assessment 
exercise.  The Council shall organize a meeting with our 

The party has become one of the major events of the QSD 
Council during each council year.  It provides an opportunity 
for the Past Chairmen and QSD Council Members to meet 
our younger surveyors and new faces.  In addition, the 
event has proven to be a good platform for the Council to 
introduce the function of the various sub-committees to 
our newer members in the hope of nurturing more young 
surveyors to participate in the tremendous activities of the 
various sub-committees.  New blood is absolutely required to 
sustain the Council.

counterpart CECA in due course to discuss the matter 
further.  We shall keep members informed of the latest 
developments.  

The party was well-received by members and guests.  They 
had a great time participating in all sorts of games organized 
by the Committee.  The highlight of the event was, of 
course, the lucky draw with the grand prize being an iPad 
Mini.

I would like to express my gratitude to the Organizing 
Committee under the chairmanship of Sr Honby Chan.  
Without its great efforts, the party would not have been so 
successful.  I would also like to thank all the Past Chairmen, 
Council Members, and newly qualified members, their 
friends, and families for taking part in this event.


